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Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
We are excited for our trip to Melsop Farm for Oak Class at Mundford, and Owls and 
Goslings at Gooderstone.  
This will be on Tuesday 11th June, leaving school around 9am and returning by 
3pm for normal pick up.  
 
Children will need to attend in their normal school uniform and bring a backpack to 
carry their packed lunch and water bottle. Weather dependent, they might also need 
a sun hat, sun cream, raincoat and wellies. Presently, the forecast is saying it will be 
between 12-14 degrees with cloud and sunshine, but please continue to check and 
prepare on the day.  
 
Please also ensure that your contact details and details of any allergies or medical 
needs are up to date in the Arbor app.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask us. 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Mrs Keeler- Oak Class 
Mrs Chisman & Mrs Cross- Owls & Goslings Class  
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